
2018 CYC Race Results 

 

2018 was an interesting season for racing at CYC.  The storm in May really put a 

damper on the early season racing and the lack of winds cancelled several races 

over the course of the summer.  For the Sunday races the cruisers were able to 

get 15 races in for the season.  The Flying Scots, on the other hand, only had 

couple races during the Sunday Series season.  Traveling to offsite to races, 

vacation schedules and weather kept the Scots from having a meaningful season. 

So for the cruisers we had 15 races with 9 boats and out of the 9 boats 6 boats 

qualified for the season.  As we (Doug and Dave) reviewed the results it ended  up 

making the most sense to combine all Sunday races into one contiguous season.  

Here are the results for the Cruisers 2018 Sunday series: 

6th place – Jeff Ginsburgh 

5th place – Pete VanHouten 

4th place – Joe Doucet 

3rd Place – Bob Bouvaird (trophy available in January) 

2nd Place - Tom Mullen (trophy available in January) 

1st Place – Rich and Jennifer Palmer (trophy available in January) 

The Fleets Results: 

The Cruiser Fleets were held September 15th and 4 boats raced: 

4th – Pete Van Houten 

3rd – Bob Bouvaird 

2nd – Rich & Jenn Palmer (trophy available in January) 

1st – Tom Mullen (trophy available in January) 



The Flying Scot Fleets were held October 6 & 7, 4 boats raced 

4th - Matt & Jon Orr 

3rd  - Doug Main 

2nd – Dave Irving (trophy available in January) 

1st – Mark Riefenhauser (trophy available in January) 

The Vice Commodores Cup: 

(Matt Preston should present) 

The Vice Commodore’s Cup race was held on October 13 and 3 boats raced from 

each class: 

The Cruisers: 

3rd – Rich and Jen Palmer 

2nd – Bob Bouvaird 

1st – Tom Mullen 

The Scots: 

3rd – Doug Main 

2nd – Dave Irving 

1st – Mark Riefenhauser 

That wraps up the 2018 Racing season.  For all of those receiving trophies, Dave 

and I apologize for not having them available at the banquet tonight.   We will 

have them available for the Holiday Luncheon in January.  We are looking forward 

to a windy season in 2019! 

 

 


